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CWRT RAWLIN PRIMARY SCHOOL
YSGOL GYNRADD CWRT RAWLIN
SUSTRANS ACTIVE JOURNEYS SCHOOLS PROGRAMME
19th April 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian
s,








As a part of the Active Journeys programme, we will be holding the ‘Big Pedal’ event in school. Powered by Sustrans and funded by the Bike Hub, the 2017 challenge will run from Monday 23rd April – Friday 4th May 2018 and its purpose is to increase the amount of pupils cycling and scooting to school. The Big Pedal will also help promote our Healthy Schools and Eco Schools aims and missions.
At Cwrt Rawlin, we want to challenge and motivate the school community to travel more actively. The Big Pedal is the UK’s largest inter-school cycling and scooting challenge that inspires pupils, staff and parents to choose two wheels for their journey to school. 
The Details

On each day of the challenge schools compete to see who can record the greatest number of pupils, staff and parents cycling or scooting to school. Our school’s best five days, out of the ten we participate, will determine our final position. 
All schools will be entered into daily prize draws for rewards including bike and scooter stunt shows, equipment and storage if over 15% of your school cycle or scoot on each day of the challenge. Prize details will be announced on The Big Pedal website.
All you need to do is encourage your child/children to cycle or scoot to school every day during the event, and join them on their way – parent and sibling journeys count too!
Why we’re taking part

It’s a great way to get more of our pupils travelling to school on their bikes and scooters. We will be competing to become one of the UK’s top schools for two-wheeled journeys and will be in with a chance to win prizes including bike and scooter stunt shows and fantastic cycle and scooter storage.
Our Previous Success
Last year, Cwrt Rawlin came first place in Wales for travelling actively during our Big Pedal event. We would like to continue this success this year!
Our pupils safety is paramount, so we would like the pupils to adapt the ‘Road Safety Rules’ and ‘Be Bright, Be Seen’ rules of the road on their journeys to school.

Please feel free to take pictures of your children dressed in their reflective clothing or pictures of them on their journeys to school. We would love to display some of them. You will also be able to see lots of pictures of ‘The Big Pedal’ on our Twitter page, tagging @Sustrans or @BikeWalkScoot.
For more information about the event go to www.bigpedal.org.uk
Kind regards,
Miss K. Morgan                                             
Active Journeys Co-ordinator                     
